
On Sunday, September 29, the ticket gates 
at Matsuyama Station will be relocated.

Thank you for choosing JR Shikoku services. 
Due to the relocation of Matsuyama Station to a new building, the ticket 
gates will be moved to the new site on Sunday, September 29.
To access the new ticket gates, please use the west gate of the new building 
or the accessway connecting the old station to the east gate of the new 
station building.

〈How to reach the new station from the old station〉

A passageway will be installed from 
the current ticket gates to the new 
station building.

The new station can be 
accessed from the west gate.
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